
Upcoming Events

Jan. 11:   PTO Meeting 
at 6pm
Jan 12:    Early Release 
At 1pm & End of 2nd 
Quarter
Jan. 19:  Report Cards 
go home
Jan. 25:  The 100th Day 
of School
February 7: Valentines 
Program in the Gym 11am
February 8-9: No School
Teachers Conference
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The mission of Trinity Lutheran School is to assist families of our congregation and our 
community by providing a high quality, Christ-centered education to equip students for life 

and eternity.
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News & Notes
Gamblers Hockey Game – January 21st at 3pm there will be a 
Family Day at the Gamblers game in Green Bay. Tickets ar $12 for 
adults and $10 for kids. Please turn in forms and money to the 
school by January 12th. Extra forms are available in the office.
Looking ahead – be on the lookout for specifics regarding 
February’s upcoming Winter Carnival. Details to be handed out 
soon!
Report cards – expect report cards to be handed out to students 
on Friday, January 19th and be available online through your 
Educate accounts as well.

Greetings from kindergarten and first grade!  

December was an extremely busy month for us. We were so excited for 
the Christmas service. Sharing the good news of the birth of Jesus was 
definitely the best part of December for us!

We had some very fun science projects learning about animals and their 
habitats.  We learned how animals survive the winter.  Some migrate, 
some hibernate, some are made for snowy weather, and just ask us 
about how frogs survive!  We are amazed at God’s amazing creation!

In reading, kindergarten is just beginning to do leveled reading books. We 
are so excited to be reading on our own!  We read a story about the 
gingerbread man and the gingerbread girl and then did a fun gingerbread 
game.  Our classroom Christmas party was so much fun.  We played 
pass the present and enjoyed hot chocolate and treats all afternoon!



Preschool
Happy Healthy New Year! Here at Preschool we are 
doing our best to stay fit and healthy with plenty of 
fresh air at recess (keep sending those warm mittens 
and hats!), occasional indoor workouts (see our 
attempts at joining Mrs. Page for some pushups), 
dancing, and breathing exercises. Our favorites are 
“bird” breaths and the “flat tire” breaths. These help 
us practice deep breathing which can help to calm 
our nervous systems. What’s next? We plan to grow 
our own salads in science! Stay tuned! 

2nd, 3rd, & 4th Grade

The 2nd-4th graders had a wonderful December. They spent hours singing 
and memorizing parts of the Christmas story to share with the congregation 
for our Christmas service. I feel so blessed to have been able to hear these 
beautiful promises of God’s love through the Christ-child from their lips each 
day! I pray that you were touched by this message that is now ingrained in 
their hearts as well.

We had many other opportunities to learn and grow outside of our service 
practice. Second grade created a holiday booklet to practice writing dates, 
while third and fourth worked on writing friendly and formal letters for English.  
In reading class, we read The Best Christmas Pageant Ever!, which the third 
and fourth graders devoured. The second graders are learning new skills with 
regrouping when adding and subtracting. Playing in the new Gaga Ball Pit 
has been a highlight for many students. For our Christmas party, we enjoyed 
many snacks and quality time playing games with parent volunteers. 

5th, 6th, 7th, & 8th
December was a fun month as the students worked on 
creating a product and “selling” it to the class through writing a 
persuasive radio ad and drawing an ad for a magazine.  
Looks like we have some future inventors at Trinity!
In writing class we worked on our research papers, 
investigating various science topics so that we can write an 
informative essay. In Science class we learned about the 
different types of cells and the components that are in them. 
We also finished up our reading books and have moved on to 
new ones. 5th-6th grade are going to read Abel’s Island and 
7th -8th grade are going to read The Twenty-One Balloons. 
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